
WOODWIND LAKES  

 

2020 Pool Season Announcement 

 

February 1, 2020 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the recent installation of 

an access control system to our pool area(s) and tennis court. Please 

see the attached application, complete and return to management to 

receive your new Pool/tennis court access card. All owners who submit 

a registration form for 2020 will receive ONE (1) card per household, at 

no cost. Replacement cards will be available for $15.00.  

 

Please see the attached registration form and submit the completed 

forms via email to LAllen@grahammanagementhouston.com.  

You may also mail or deliver the completed forms to management at: 

Graham Management 

Attn : Leigh Allen 

2825 Wilcrest Dr. Suite 600 

Houston, TX 77042 

Thank you in advance for your assistance and cooperation. 

 

mailto:LAllen@grahammanagementhouston.com

